


JOHNSON COUNTY AUDITOR

JOHNSON COUNTY COURTHOUSE
#2 N. MAIN
CLEBURNE, TEXAS 76033
Telephone (817) 556-6305 ~ Fax (817) 556-6075
Steven E. Watson Jennifer R. Lyon
County Auditor First Assistant County Auditor

March 27, 2024

The Honorable Adam King

The Honorable Christopher Boedeker
2 N. Main

Cleburne, TX 76033

RE: Auditor’s Report — FY24 Q1 Indigent Health Care & Jail Medical
Dear Sheriff King and Judge Boedeker,

Summary

In accordance with Chapter 115 of the Local Government Code, we reviewed the Indigent
Health Care and Jail Medical accounts for the quarter ending December 2023.

Background
The County Indigent Health Care Program helps Johnson County jail inmates with their health
care, prescriptions and hospital needs while being incarcerated. Indigent Health Care also

benefits those in Johnson County who have limited income and require assistance with medical
needs.

Scope

Our review was limited to the examination of Indigent Health and Jail Medical ledger accounts,
disbursements, prescription return processes, and billings, for the quarter ended December 2023.

Objective

Reports and supporting documentation extracted from Indigent Healthcare Solutions, the
software utilized by the county to process and track indigent payments, were examined.






FW: Approval Needed - FY24 Q1 Indigent Health Draft

Steven Watson <swatson@johnsoncountytx.org>
Tue 02-Apr-24 3:45 PM
To:Kathy Rice <krice@johnsoncountytx.org>

SW

From: Christopher Boedeker <christopherb@johnsoncountytx.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 11:24 AM

To: Steven Watson <swatson@johnsoncountytx.org>

Subject: RE: Approval Needed - FY24 Q1 Indigent Health Draft

1 have no objection,

Sincerely,

Christopber Boedeker
Johnson County Judge

2 N. Main Street, Room 120
Cleburne, Texas 76033
817.556.6360

www.johnsoncountytx.org/government/county-judge

From: Steven Watson <swatson@johnsoncountytx.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 11:08 AM

To: Adam King <adam@johnsoncountytx.org>; Christopher Boedeker <christopherb@johnsoncountytx.org>
Cc: Tara Raby <traby@johnsoncountytx.org>; Kathy Rice <krice@johnsoncountytx.org>

Subject: FW: Approval Needed - FY24 Q1 Indigent Health Draft

Gentlemen:

Here is the review of the Q1 Indigent Health review. Please review and respond.

Sw

From: Kathy Rice <krice@johnsoncountytx.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 9:47 AM

To: Steven Watson <swatson@johnsoncountytx.org>
Subject: Approval Needed - FY24 Q1 Indigent Health Draft

Steve,

Attached is the Draft Letter for this audit,
Please forward for approval.

Thank you,

Kathy Rice

Audit Manager

Johnson County Auditor's Office
817-556-6953 x1618

KRice@JlohnsonCountyTX.org,



